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SB217
Submitted on: 1/21/2016
Testimony for JDL on Jan 21, 2016 09:00AM in Conference Room 016

Submitted By Organization Testifier Position Present at
 Hearing

Margaret Wille Individual Comments Only Yes

Comments: I would like to be supporting this legislation, however I recognize the
 federal preemption problem. If this legislation passed it would be found to in violation
 of federal law. The Supreme Court's decision in Citizen's United applies to all states.
 ON THE OTHER HAND so long as Citizen's United is the law -- our State legislators
 should strongly support public financed elections. 

Please note that testimony submitted less than 24 hours prior to the hearing,
 improperly identified, or directed to the incorrect office, may not be posted online or
 distributed to the committee prior to the convening of the public hearing.
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